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Prelude 

Gathering Song  SJ #9 Come, now is the time to worship 
Welcome  

Call to Worship  (HWB #664) 

      Leader:  Watch!  Wait! 

  The day of God is at hand! 

      People:  Like the bud on a tree, 

  God’s possibilities are about to blossom! 

      Leader:  Stay awake. 

  The reign of God is very near. 

      People:  We are here, 

  watching and waiting with hope. 

      All:  May God bring justice to all people  

  on this day. 

  May God’s reign come on earth 

  as in heaven. 

Prayer 

Song  HWB #398 I love to tell the story 

 Opportunities, Offering, and Sharing Prayer   

 Scripture Reading  Mark 1:21-28      

Message  Author Authority                                   Lois Bukar 

Sending Song  HWB #599 He leadeth me 

Benediction 

Postlude 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday at 4:30 pm  Board of Music & Worship meeting 

Thursday at 3 pm  Women in Mission regular meeting 

                                remember attendance is voluntary 

 

    Pray for: 

• our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns 

and their caregivers 

• those grieving the loss of loved ones  

• Ron Lamp, scheduled for surgery on February 1 

• our Leadership Team  

• Camp Elim  

• Swift Current:  Trailview Alliance Church  

• Mennonite Church Sask:  Tiefengrund Rosenort 

Mennonite Church near Laird, interim pastors Wilmer 

& Barb Froese  

• the COVID-19 pandemic 

 

We are livestreaming our Sunday morning worship services.   

Weekly audio recordings can be found on our church website and a  

CD is made and put in the church library to be borrowed. 

The Radio Broadcasts are also made to a CD in the library. 

Food donations continue and are very much appreciated by Mental Health 

for their lunch program. 
 

CMU Portable March 6-7 with Rachel Krause, “Science, Faith, and a 

Christian Response to Climate Change”. 
 

Condolences are extended to the family of Martha Wall, who passed 
away on January 24.  The funeral was held here on Thursday. 
 

Board of Education is again collecting Caring Coins for the purchase 

of gift cards for the College and Career young adults.  

This thoughtful gesture from us is really appreciated by the young adults 

who look forward to hearing from their home church.  

There will also be cards available for you to sign or to write greetings into 

for:  Esther Derksen           Raelle Sawatzky     Hannah Derksen 

        Braydon Zacharias     Naomi Derksen       Shelby Zacharias. 
 

Today is the last day to collect Caring Coins for College and Career  

and to sign/write personal well wishes in their cards (located at the back 

of the church).  Thank you. 
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